Dummerston Cemetery Committee
UNAPPROVED MINUTES

June 15,2016

The meeting was called to order at 2:30 at the Town Office.
Members Present: Hugh Worden, Lee Chamberlin, Shorty Forrett and Terry Chapman.

The Committee reviewed and discussed the bids for clearing at the Taft Cemetery. The Committee
unanimously agreed to recommend to the Dummerston Select board the bid of Travis Bristol in the
amount of $6,800.

With no other business before the Committee, meeting was adjourned at 2:45.

Submitted by Terry Chapman



